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Idaho Safe Schools, Safe Students Project

On Monday, November 8, 2021 Homedale School District will host the second leadership 
institute as part of our Idaho Safe Schools, Safe Students Grant. New Plymouth and Parma 
School District Leadership Teams will be joining us for the professional learning opportunity. Dr. 
Katie Azevedo will be presenting on a number of topics including elements of developmental 
relationship and how the elements of culture impact relationships, empathy and perspective 
taking, as well as effective ways to respond to difficult students. 


